
  

DAILY BULLETIN 
Williamsville Junior High                   “Home of the Bee Bees”                             February 28, 2014 

 

Lunch News 
 
Friday:  No Lunch/Half Day 
Monday:  No School 
Tuesday, March 4:  French Toast Sticks and Sausage Links 
Wednesday:  Crispy Fish Sandwich 
Thursday:  Mini Corndogs 
Friday:  Cheese Quesadilla 
 

Miscellaneous 
 
Today’s Schedule/Bells will Ring: 
 
7th and 8th Grade 
8:30 to 8:57 1st period 
9:00 to 9:27 2nd period 
9:30 to 9:57 3rd period 
10:00 to 10:27 4th period 
10:30 to 10:57 5th period 
11:00 to 11:30 6th period 

6th Grade 
8:30 to 9:04 1st period 
9:06 to 9:40 2nd period 
9:42 to 10:16 3rd period 
10:18 to 10:52 4th period 
10:54 to 11:30 7/8th period 

 
 
March Parent Bulletin/March Menu:  The latest edition of the Parent Bulletin was posted online 
yesterday.  We also have copies in the office if you’d like to pick one up for your parents to read.  There 
are important dates and happenings listed for the junior high in the month of March. 
In addition, we also have copies of the lunch menu in the office.  It can also be found online at the district 
website.  www.wcusd15.org 
 
2013/14 Yearbook:  The deadline to turn in yearbook money is TODAY!   
 
 Library News: 
~Get "Jazzed About Reading"-- Williamsville High School is hosting a book fair at Barnes & Noble on 
Sunday, March 2 from 10am - 9pm.  Special events throughout the day include performances by the 
WHS Jazz band and vocal Jazz.   
No one correctly answered yesterday's trivia question about Mardi Gras.  
The answer is:   The Mobilians brought Mardi Gras to New Orleans.   
Congratulations to Nick Tisckos, Nathan Rousey, Michael Keller, Caleb Reeves, and Sydney Sutherland 
for guessing closest to the number of beads in the jar.  Your prizes are in the library.  (There were 20,088 
beads)   
Thanks to all for participating in the contest!  Hope to see you at Barnes and Noble on Sunday! 
 
 

WCUSD BUS RIDER POLICY 

Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own.  At the 

junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus.  In emergency situations where a parent 

needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason 

why a student should ride an alternate bus.  A student riding with others on alternate buses for social 

reasons is not allowed. 

 

 

 

http://www.wcusd15.org/


  

Fine Arts News 

 
Williamsville Vocal Music Boosters:  The Williamsville Vocal Music Boosters will meet Monday, March 

10th at 6:30 p.m. in the high school teachers’ lounge.  All choral parents are welcome to attend. 

 

Scholastic Art Students:  Lizzie Bleyer, Athena Welander, Molly Budinger, Angela Egger, and Alexa 

Bartlett are attending the Scholastics Art Workshop today. 

 

Sports News 

HOME GAME SCHEDULE 
 
Date Time Event Event 

Coordinator 
Tickets Clock Book Concession 

Workers 
Adult 
Supervisor 

2/28/2014 5:00 
p.m. 

VB (6, 
7, & 8) 

L. Peters  D. 
McQuality 

G. McCall Blomberg, 
Beaver and 
Horn 

 

 

Volleyball: The 7th and 8th grade teams ran away with two great win on 8th grade night, against Porta.  

Great job ladies! 

All three teams play Pleasant Plains tonight.  Good luck girls.  The 7th and 8th grade teams need to be 

here dressed and ready by 5:00.   

 

Track Packets: Any 6th grade boy who missed the parent track meeting due to the basketball game 

should see Mrs. Gudwien today to pick up the paperwork that must be signed and returned at the first 

practice on Tuesday. 

 

JH Boys Basketball: The 8th grade Father-Son Challenge game will be held on Saturday, March 8th.  

This event is open to all 6th-8th grade boys’ basketball players and their families.  Players will turn in 

uniforms starting at 10:30am.  The 8th grade game will start around 11:00am.  This will be followed by an 

end of year party for the players.  Please contact Coach Houser if you have any questions. 

 

Spring Break Baseball Camp:  The Bullets Baseball team will be offering a Spring Break Camp on 

Monday, April 14 and Tuesday, April 15 from 9:00 a.m. to Noon. 

This camp focuses on the fundamentals of baseball and boys currently in grades 4th through 8th are 

eligible to attend.  Pick up a registration form in the school office.  Deadline to register is March 28, 2014. 

 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND! 

SEE YOU TUESDAY FOR ISAT WEEK! 

 

 
 Thank You, Casimir Pulaski  


